VANADIUM CORPORATION OF AMERICA

FRED A BRINKER
JENERAL MANAGEN

DURANGO, COLORADO

WESTERN OVIBION

.o COPY
P October 2, 1962

Re: 40-6589 ,
\‘i ]

Mr. Donald A. Nussbaumer

Source & Special Nuclear Materials Branch

Division of Licensing & Regulation

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington 25, D. C.
Subject: Source Material License SUA-455, Naturita Concentrator

Dear Mr. Nussbaumer:

We have your letter of September 24, 1962, requesting a work
schedule for our Naturita Concentrator operation which we give
as follows:

All employees at the Naturita Concentrator, with
exception of 3 supervisory employees, are on a

6-day work week schedule. Each employee has one

day off per week staggered so that the plant operates
on a continuous basis.

The supervisory personnel also has staggered days off
but are on a 5-1/2 day work week.

Since the supervisory employees individual exposure is low

and to prevent additional complications of the work schedule
for the exposure calculations, we request that all employees be
deemed to work a 6-day work week.
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